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Safety – Allowing Appliances to Breathe

Allowing Appliances Space to Breathe

This month, and likely through the remainder of the year, loved ones will be filling your home, or your family will be visiting someone else’s. While the fellowship and food are anticipated and enjoyed, it can become a bit overwhelming to find a seat or even just room to breathe. Kitchen appliances have the same problem, but instead of struggling just at Thanksgiving, they look for space to breathe year-round – and it is essential they have it. 
Electrical fires in homes claim the lives of 485 people and injure 2,305 more every year in the U.S. according to the International Association of Certified Home Inspectors. Some of these fires are caused by electrical system failures and appliance defects, but more are due to misuse or poor maintenance of appliances. Here are three safety tips to keep you and your family safe from these statistics.
Avoid closing appliances in a cabinet without proper openings. Without proper air circulation, electrical equipment can overheat, short out and lead to a fire hazard.
Be cautious of any shocks. If any appliance gives off a shock, turn it off, unplug it and have a qualified person correct the problem. It might seem like nothing, but shocks can be fatal. 
Check appliances often. Look for cracked insulation, loose terminals, corroded wires, defective parts and anything else that might not work as it should. Washers and dryers should especially be checked as their movement can put undue stress on electrical connections. Replace these appliances, or, again, have a qualified person come out to do the needed repairs.
From all of us here at [INSERT CO-OP NAME], we wish you a safe and happy Thanksgiving!
